
     Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 2.7.21 

 

Dear Families, 

Unfortunately, like many schools in the area, we have been affected by the 

rising Covid cases and have had to close two bubbles this week. As always the 

children have been brilliant and it has been lovely to see them online sharing 

their ideas with each other. The staff team have been working hard to provide 

a remote learning offer using the same model during the last lockdown.  

Here are a few reminders to help us to keep out community safe: 

Children must NOT play on the outside equipment before and after school or 

to mix with other classes, in order to minimise transmission. 

Keep your child at home and isolate / take a PCR test if they present with 

symptoms including headache, aching limbs and sore throat. Please contact 

school if you need further advice. Thank you  

The Recovery Curriculum  

Our gardening club has been working as a 

team to grow a variety of vegetables. The 

peans and beans are ready for picking and 

taste delicious. We are hoping to develop the 

garden area further next year, with the help 

of Friends of 

Nevill Road. We had a visit from Millie’s Trust this 

week to deliver some first aid training sessions 

for the children. They were taught how to 

administer CPR using Dr ABC. Year 6 are also 

enjoying their 

topic based on South America. They have been 

learning about different regions, climate zones 

and biomes by locating them on maps.  

 

 



Class teachers next year 

Please see information about the children’s new class teachers for next year.  

Year 3 

Hedgehog Class – Miss Dean (Mon – Thurs am) and Mrs Steed (Thurs pm – Fri) 

Lark Class – Miss Phipps 

Fox Class – Miss Gaffney 

Support staff: Mrs Williamson, Miss Rogers, Mrs Pratt, Miss Robinson, Miss Smith 

Year 4 

3D – Mrs Taylor 

3PS – Mr Kinnear 

3G – Mrs Parker (Miss Smith Friday) 

Support staff: Miss Rogers, Mrs Cotterill, Mrs Clarke, Mrs Pratt, Miss Robinson, Miss Smith 

Year 5 

4K – Mrs Dale (Mon – Wed), Mrs Rutherford (Thurs, Fri) 

4SR – Mrs Hancock 

4P – Mrs Watts (Mon – Wed), Mrs Jordan (Thurs, Fri) 

Support staff: Mrs Hewson, Mrs Hindle, Miss Robinson, Miss Smith, Mrs Hodgson. 

Year 6 

5JW – Mrs Humphreys 

5HD – Miss Campbell 

5H – Mr Baguley 

Support staff: Mrs Lord, Mrs Hindle, Mrs Jowett, Miss Robinson, Miss Smith, Mrs Jones, Mrs 
Clarke 

Learning Mentor – Mrs Jackson 

 

SEND handover sessions will begin next week and the children will be spending 
time with their new teachers in the afternoons of Tuesday 13th and Thursday 
15th July. Our new teachers Miss Phipps and Mrs Taylor, will be with us on both 
of those days. They cannot wait to meet their new classes and are very excited 
about being a part of the Nevill Road Juniors Team in September. 

 



RSHE Parent Workshop 

Unfortunately the parent workshop has been cancelled. 
Information about a new date will be shared as soon as 
possible.  

Dates for the Diary  

Monday 5th July - BIG LEAP week – led by Stockport SHAPES 

Friday 9th July – virtual music concert led by Stockport Music 
Service 

Monday 12th – Wednesday 15th July – Operation Eagle Eye 
activities Y6 

Tuesday 13th July – 1pm transition afternoon – meet new class teachers  

Thursday 15th July – 1pm transition afternoon – meet new class teachers 

Friday 16th July – Whole School Olympics PTA event 

Monday 19th – Friday 23rd July – Y6 Celebration Week  

Tuesday 20th July – Whole School Music Jamboree 

Wednesday 21st July – End of Year reports will be sent home  

Tuesday 27th July – End of Term 

I can’t thank you all enough for your understanding at this time and we will 

continue to put measures in place to keep our community safe. Let’s hope 

England do us proud on Saturday!  

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff 

 

 

 

 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 


